Recruitment of independent members to
ACOBA

Press release

Recruitment of independent members to ACOBA — closing date 9 October 2020
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The Cabinet Office is recruiting independent members for ACOBA, closing date
for applications is 9 October 2020.

ACOBA provides independent advice on applications submitted under the
Business Appointment Rules from former ministers, senior civil servants and
other Crown servants. In doing so it advises on the conditions that should
apply to new appointments or employment after individuals have left Crown
service. It plays a vital role in ensuring that the Business Appointment
Rules are implemented fairly, sensibly and transparently.

The Cabinet Office want to hear from people from a wide range of backgrounds
— for further information visit the advert on the Public Appointments website
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